
















    



August 2019 Billing Newsletter
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Billing Notes: This bill includes the second and final Water and Facility Assessment of $125.00. It is due September 1, 2019. These funds are earmarked for water system and facilities improvements. Please call the office if you have any questions. 
[image: gg5340095]
Pier & Float Information: The float is back and is completely refurbished.  It looks great, check it out!
As a reminder, the pier and beach are for day use only; there is no overnight moorage or parking allowed. Please clean up your trash. A small can is provided for beach garbage only, otherwise use the pack it out rule.
[image: MCj03616260000[1]]
2019 Pool Information:  The pool will be open through September 2nd. (Labor Day) 
· A card is required to use the pool. Stop by the office if you want one and have not received it.   
· Guests may not use the pool without the member present and are limited to 6. 
· Be considerate when the pool is crowded and give others a chance to swim if you have been there for some time. FYI--the pool seems least crowded from 11am–1pm and during Family Swim time.
· Please check the lost and found at the pool for your missing items. There’s plenty!
· The pool facility is available for private parties during the regular season but only outside the regular swim schedule & on Tuesdays. Please call the RHGC office for more information. 

We often have several hot days during summer[image: https://www.millersville.edu/hr/ehs/img/EmergencyPreparedness.jpg].  Prevent overheating by drinking lots of water and avoiding strenuous activity in the afternoon heat.  Wear lightweight, light-colored clothing, sunscreen and a wide brimmed hat.  Make sure your animals have access to water as well.  Never leave children or pets in your car.

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: MCj02334130000[1]]Whidbey Island Lion’s Club has placed a collection box in the office. They collect usable & broken eyeglasses. Including: frames, lenses, hearing aids & batteries. These items support their “Recycle For Sight” program. They also collect cell phones & batteries for the Wounded Warrior Project.  
[image: ]
Most neighbors don’t mind sharing the fruit of their garden or orchard if you ask. Please be considerate and ask first rather than taking it without permission. 

[image: j0095353]The second mowing was due by August 1st.  If you have thistles and other weeds, cut them down before they go to seed and spread.

[image: th?id=HN]The next Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 13, 2019 at 7pm in the clubhouse.  
The September 10, 2019 meeting has been rescheduled for September 17, 2019 at 7pm. All members are invited and encouraged to attend.
· The office will be closed Monday, Sept. 2, 2019 in observance of Labor Day.
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